
 

 

 

19th March 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Easter Rewards Event - Gladiator Style! 
 
On Tuesday 26th, Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th March we will be hosting a very 
exciting event.  We have a company called Inflatamania coming into QEGS, filling the 
Sport Hall with nine inflatables.  Students who have been on time to their lessons and 
have less than 10 negatives for this half term will have an hour of running, jumping, 
hopping and hopefully lots of laughing!  We are running the event over 3 days, to allow 
for smaller groups and same year groups per session.  
 
Students will find out on Monday 25th March if they are eligible to take part.  They will receive an invitation from 
their form tutor explaining when their session is.  They are able to take part in as much or as little as they wish. 
 
Students involved are to come to school in their PE kit for the day.  
 
If you do not wish for your child to take part in this event please email Mrs Starkie on:  
 
starkiek@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
  

Mrs K Starkie  

Assistant Headteacher  
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